From: K'Yhel King [mailto:kyhel.king@gmail.com] Sent: Sunday, February 01, 2009 11:07 AM

To: Judy Bialk; Derek Delacourt

Subject: Letter of Resignation, Historic Districts Study Committee

February 1, 2009

Ms. Judy Bialk
Planning Assistant
Planning & Development Department
City of Rochester Hills
1000 Rochester Hills Drive
Rochester Hills, MI 48309

Mr. Derek Delacourt
Deputy Director
Planning & Development Department
City of Rochester Hills
1000 Rochester Hills Drive
Rochester Hills, MI 48309

Dear Judy and Derek,

This letter is well overdue and for that I cannot apologize enough. I have been like a whirlwind ever since arriving back in Los Angeles at the beginning of the year.

This letter is, of course, to officially tender my resignation from the Historic Districts Study Committee for the City of Rochester Hills effective Tuesday, January 6. I have relocated to Los Angeles, CA.

It has been my absolute privilege and pleasure to serve the community of Rochester Hills in this capacity. Albeit brief, this opportunity has definitely provided me further motivation in realizing my personal and professional commitment to active service in and around my community. I cannot say enough good things about the way I was recieved by the entire Historic Districts Study Committee and, more specifically, the kind and gracious manner in which you both treated me. I feel confident that I will always have friends in Rochester Hills, MI.

My sincere wishes for all the best going forward. Should you have any questions for me, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you again for everything.

Kindest Regards,

Mr. K'Yhel King